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Secretary of the Commission
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
h'ashington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Docketing and Service Branch

Subject: Proposed Rule 10 CFR Part 20: 301, 303, 305, 306

Ge: .lemen:-

I write in support of Proposed Rule change involving
10 CFR Part 20: 301, 303, 305 and 30' concerning the disposal
of small cuantities of H-3 and C-14, which was published in the
Federal Register, October 8, 1980. In addition, I feel it is
important for the Nuclear Regulatory Commission to extend this
approach to additional isotopes used in bio-medical research in-
stitutions. For example, similar levels should be established for
isotope labeled microspheres used in circulatory research in animals.

I urge the speedy adoption of the proposed rule.

Very truly yours,

f $"' -
4 ;o
George R. Holeman, Director
Health Physics Division
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